
Benjamin Wallace - Re: 

Hi Brian,
Please see the last mark up attached.  If you could please make the necessary adjustments and e-mail back the 
corrected plan before we meet I'd appreciate it.
Thanks,
Ben

Lt. Benjamin Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)874-8400
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> Benjamin Wallace 6/18/2013 3:39 PM >>>
I'll be there.

Lt. Benjamin Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)874-8400
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> Brian Curley <curley@pdtarchs.com> 6/18/2013 2:21 PM >>>
Lt Wallace 

Can we meet here at PDT ( 49 Dartmouth Street)  at  4 pm on Wednesday 6/26 to discuss the UNUM HO1 project?  I 
can get the UNUM management group together at that time.  I hope this works for you.   Brian  

Brian M. Curley  AIA, LEED AP
Principal
Maine Licensed Architect.  

PDT Architects
49 Dartmouth Street
Portland, ME  04101

207.775.1059 x 337
www.pdtarchs.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message, including any attachments, is solely for use by the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that 
is confidential and privileged or otherwise protected by law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or forwarding of this message or its 
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the original sender and destroy this message and its attachments.

From: Benjamin Wallace
To: Brian Curley
Date: 6/19/2013 12:36 PM
Subject: Re: 
Attachments: 32-UNUM HOI-Basement and Dock Renovations-A-504.pdf; Benjamin Wallace.vcf
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